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Mr. Giovanni Garcia is Wanted for Burglary and Grand Theft. The incident 

occurred on May 15, 2016 at 5800 W. Flagler Street (El Viejo Lazaro).       

 

 

 

The Miami Police Department is requesting anyone with information on the 

pictured subject to contact the Miami Police Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. 

    

 

GIOVANNI GARCIA 


